Parent Statement for No Annually Updated Medical
Statement for Students with Special Dietary Needs

MADISON

CONSOLIDATED Madison Consolidated Schools participates in the USDA School Breakfast
Program (SBP) and USDA National School Lunch Program (NSLP) and must
BuiLniNg THE FUTURE  serve meals meeting the SBP and NSLP requirements.

Reasonable modifications within the USDA meal pattern will be made for students with a
disability/physical impairment when supported by a Medical Statement signed by a health care
provider with prescriptive authority, such as a physician, or the parent.

Reasonable modifications outside the USDA meal pattern will be made for students with a disability/
physical impairment, such as Celiac Disease, a single food allergy, or texture modification, when
supported by a Medical Statement signed by a health care provider with prescriptive authority, such as
a physician.

I certify that my student’s dietary requirements have not changed since the most recent Medical
Statement that is on file at my student’s school. I understand that the school will continue to follow the
recommendations of the most current Medical Statement on file at the school.

I will not be submitting an updated Medical Statement unless there are changes required by the
physician or medical authority.

Student Name School

Student’s Condition Requiring Special Dietary Needs

Parent Signature Date

Revised formatting July 2021



